
 

Town of Westerlo  

Comprehensive Plan Committee Minutes 
Meeting on Wednesday, December 16​th,​ 2020 

 
The Town of Westerlo Comprehensive Plan Committee held a meeting on Wednesday 
December 16​th ​2020 virtually via Zoom. Committee Chair Dave Lendrum opened the meeting at 
8 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  
 
*This meeting was held fully virtually. 
 Those in attendance virtually:  Committee Members Dave Lendrum, Bill Scrafford, Jill Henck, 
and John Sefcik were present via Zoom meeting. Chuck Voss was present as the consultant.  
 
 

 
1. Minutes: Bill Scrafford made a motion to approve the minutes of the December 2​nd 
meeting. Seconded by John.  All voted in favor.  
2. Renewable energy goals were discussed, amended and modified with the direct 
help of the consultant Chuck Voss.  Irrelevant goals were saved for other sections of the 
comprehensive plan, while similar goals were combined and/or condensed.  
3. The finalized list of goals was taken to B & L for final drafting to be reviewed and 
submitted to the town board. 
 
 
Jill made a motion to adjourn at 9:13 PM. Bill seconded.  
The next meeting is on January 13th at 7:00 PM via Zoom.  
 
Submitted by, 
Dave Lendrum 
Comp Plan Committee Chair 


